
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 31, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Community and Protective Services Committee 
 
Re: Invitation to the London Police Services Board to Utilize City of London Meeting 

Supports 
 
 
I would like to respectfully request that the Municipal Council extend an invitation to the London 
Police Services Board to hold their meetings in the Council Chambers at London City Hall.  This 
would provide a couple of benefits to the public including: 
 

1. the ability to live stream the meetings on Youtube, which will enhance public engagement 
and transparency; and 

2. a venue which some members of the public may find more inviting, and one which could 
accommodate more members of the public, should they wish to attend the meeting. 

 
There may be some minor costs associated with technical support, but for the most part the move 
to the Council Chambers should be cost neutral.  Room bookings and access could be arranged 
in consultation with the City Clerk. 
 
Your consideration of this request would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mo Salih 
Councillor, Ward 3 
 
 
 
 
 
 


